
 

 
 

 
 

2024 IUPAP C16 EARLY CAREER SCIENTIST PRIZE 
 

 

The IUPAP C16 Early Career Scientist Prize is recognizing outstanding contributions made by 

scientists at early stages of their careers in the field of Plasma Physics. The recipients must be 

no more than 8 years past the award of their PhDs on 1 July 2024 (excluding career 

interruptions). 

 

The award consists of a certificate, medal and a monetary award. The awardee will be asked to 

give a talk at an international conference sponsored through the IUPAP C16 commission and to 

write an article for the IUPAP newsletter.   

 

Nominations should be sent before March 29th, 2024, to the chair of the Commission 

(sylvie.jacquemot@polytechnique.edu) with the following email subject “IUPAP C16 Early 

Career Scientist Prize: nomination for Name-of-Nominee”. 

 

The nominations should include a 3-page description of the work of the Early Career Scientist, 

clearly mentioning key achievements and up to 5 major publications (with DOI and citation 

numbers) in support of the nomination, a CV with a full list of publications and up to 3 reference 

letters, combined in a single pdf file. A short citation (no more than 350 characters) must also 

be proposed. Nominators are asked to include a statement saying that, to the best of their 

knowledge, there are no concerns that IUPAP should be aware of regarding the nominee not 

satisfying the expectation that he/she meets the commonly held standards of professional 

ethics and scientific integrity. Self-nominations will not be accepted. 

The IUPAP mandated the commission chair to ensure that the pool of candidates for the IUPAP 

C16 Early Career Scientist Award be sufficiently diverse, particularly in terms of gender and 

other under-represented groups and geographical regions. The nominators should provide any 

relevant information, if not included in the CV.  

For additional information about the prize, please visit https://iupap.org/awards/young-scientist-

prizes/.  
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